
 
 

 
 

UPDATE REPORT 
 
 

FOR DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE 
MEETING OF 25th June 2024 

 
 
B1. 2024/0145 - 76 Burnley Road , Rawtenstall , BB4 8EW 

 
Due to errors in the submitted plans which require correction it will be necessary to 
issue new consultation letters to neighbouring occupiers.  
 
This will delay the determination of the application to allow the consultation to take 
place, and as a result the application has been removed from the agenda.  
 
 
Mike Atherton 
Head of Planning 


